
Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School 
December 2021  

 

1 

 

Christmas Wishes from OLI                                      
The staff and governors would like to wish all our families a happy 
and peaceful Christmas. The staff and children have had a lovely 
week preparing for Christmas and videoing their Christmas Carols 
and songs to share with you all. The videos will be loaded onto the 
school website and you will receive a message and direct link through 
the school App on your phone once they are on the website. I hope 
you enjoy sharing them. 

 

Christmas Giving  
Thank-you so much for the donations of food that have been coming into school to support 
our local foodbank charity.  Your generosity amazes us each year.  
 
During our recent mile a day sponsored fundraising we raised a total of £3,230 We have 
donated £1600 to the work of the catholic charity CAFOD and the rest has gone into school 
fund to support the children’s activities in school this year.  

  

Christmas Mass Times        
Christmas Eve – 4pm at St Anthony’s Church,  

  6pm at Our Lady of Reconciliation Church, Eldon Street 
Christmas Day – 9.30am St Anthony’s Church 

 
Staffing News  
Mrs Adamson, our Administration Officer is retiring at Christmas. She 
has worked at our school for almost 20 years as a teaching assistant 
and then as a member of the Admin team. She will be greatly missed but 
on behalf of all of the children, families and staff we would like to wish her a 
long and happy retirement. 
 
Mrs Guy, our nursery teacher is also leaving at Christmas in order to pursue a different 
career. Mrs Guy joined the teaching staff in 2009 and has worked in early years and KS1. I 
would like to thank her for all that she has done for the children and families of OLI and we 
wish her well in her new venture. 
 
Ms Davin will be our new Nursery teacher. She is a very experienced early years teacher and 
has been working closely with Mrs Guy to ensure a smooth handover in January. On behalf of 

staff, parents and families I would like to welcome her to the OLI 
family.     
 

Wednesday 5thJanuary 2021   
School reopens for the Spring term. Breakfast club will be open 
from 8am. We look forward to welcoming the children back. 

 

 

Mrs Catherine Sergeant 


